
From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Please do not allow tunnelling near Stonehenge
Date: 04 April 2022 16:29:04

Stonehenge is no place for motor traffic, and this construction project is utterly absurd 1960s destructiveness.

This country should be working out how to help people enjoy the site WITHOUT using motor vehicles, instead
of encouraging more of them to pile on through.

Nick Moffitt




